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Dear Brother Priest, 
 
Tomorrow, June 24, His Eminence, Cardinal Gregory, will undergo a minor 
medical procedure to address a neck issue. This condition and needed procedure 
are not life threatening and it is not expected that Cardinal Gregory will be 
hospitalized.  

His Eminence will have a reduced schedule, including his already scheduled July 
vacation time, through the end of July 2021. 
 
Please keep Cardinal Gregory in your prayers. Messages of prayers and well 
wishes may be sent to Cardinal Gregory using his archbishop@adw.org. email. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the 
Pastoral Center, please let us know.   
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Very Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia   

   

        

 

mailto:archbishop@adw.org

